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Auburn Council Approves Savings of More Than $300,000
 (KLZA) The Auburn City Council has approved refinancing of bonds for the wastewater treatment
plant saving more than $300,000.  Mayor Scott Kudrna explains.  ( play audio :34 seconds ) 

The wastewater treatement bonds will still be paid off on the same schedule with the final bond
payment due in 2029.

The Auburn Council Monday night also approved the Auburn Downtown Revitalization Committee
seeking a 6-month extension for the downtown improvement projects. ( play audio :38 seconds ) 

Another big project in Auburn is moving forward as bids have been awarded on the P Street Culvert
Project.  ( play audio  :37 seconds ) 
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